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Without education, children cannot face the challenges they 
encounter." 

  

 As the new year approaches, I am grateful for our donors and your generous hearts as we continue to support and 
highlight education for the homeless children in Mexico.      

 

Quality educators are crucial to the children's circle of care and love, laying the foundation for healthy 
development and learning. The board members  supporting the Casa Hogar Mama Paulita in Limon,  Mexico, see 
education as their primary goal.    They have felt that education is so important that they built schools on their 
property, staffing them with certified teachers, to make sure that each child receives an education.      

 

Pictured here are Mama Paulita primary and secondary children with honorable mention  

The older middle school students were also honored for their studies.   



 Would you rather receive an  e-newsletter instead of this paper copy?    

Go to our web site and indicate your preference 

http://www.caringaction.org/signup 

Casa Mano  
in Monterrey 

Introducing Gabriela Castillo 

I am from Galeana Nuevo León, and my goal is to become a teacher.  I’m 
21 years old.  I am studying for a Bachelor of Education in the Philosophy 
and Letters of the UANL, where my training helps me understand the 
teaching processes, and it has also taught me to apply different learning 
strategies.  Now I am in the 8th semester of my degree, and I should finish 
my studies in December 2023. 

As part of the congregation of the Adonai Temple in Galeana, I have helped 
as a teacher for children in the summer Vacation Bible Schools.  I am part 
of the praise group and president of the youth group.   

I am so grateful for the opportunity to live at Casa Mano as it makes it 
possible financially to complete my studies. 

When you shop at  
AmazonSmile, Amazon donates 

0.5%  
of the purchase price to  

Caring Action For Children Inc.    
Bookmark the link  

smile.caringaction.org  

Caring ACTION  

for Children, Inc. 

Tax Deductible Contributions  

can be made online by using this QR 
code or by going to   

donate.caringaction.org 
  

OUR TWO-FOLD MISSION 

• To respond to the needs of children in 
Mexico by providing food, housing, 
clothing, an education, and spiritual 
guidance. 

• To assist concerned Mexicans in taking 
full responsibility for property and 
operations of the Children’s Homes. 

Our Federal Tax Registration  

Number is 95 6155992 

A non-profit interdenominational 

organization dedicated to helping 

Mexican Christians care for the under-

privileged children in their country 

Thank you for your continued support and gen-

erosity through the years. It is because of your 

donations that Caring Action has been able to 

continue our mission to help God’s children in 

Mexico.  We have made the difficult decision to 

transition to online donations only through 

PayPal.  You can do this by using the QR code 

on the left, or by going directly to  

donate.caringaction.org.   For more infor-

mation,  you can always visit our main website 

at www.caringaction.org.   

The young women currently living at 
Mano and attending a university 

Gabriela helping with Vacation 
Bible School at her church 
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